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Docket No. 50-410

UNITED STATES

CLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

February 2, 1979

~y~~ FAGS

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. G. K. Rhode

Vice President
System Project Management

300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, NY 13202

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the first in a series of IE Information Notices which

will supplement IE Circulars and Bulletins as means of comIunicating

significant matters to licensees. The specific purpose of Information

Notices is to provide early notification of possible significant matters.

It is expected that recipients will review the information for possible

applicability to their facilities. If further NRC evaluations of the

subjects so indicate, IE Circulars or Bulletins will be issued to

recommend or request specific licensee actions. If you have any questions

regarding the enclosed, please contact the Director of the appropriate

NRC Regional Office.
Sincerely

~
~Boyce . Grier

Director

Encl osures:
1. IE Information Notice No. 79-01
2. List of IE Information Notices

Issued in 1979
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cc w/encls:
Eugene B. Thomas, Jr., Esquire
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